
 
Keller immunization clinic provides 

influenza and COVID vaccine 
 
The Keller Army Community Hospital Immunization Clinic is open on Fridays.  
 
The Immunization Clinic is available for: 
 

• Influenza (Flu) vaccine 
 

• The monovalent (prime series COVID-19 vaccine) and bivalent (the booster 
dose which addresses the original and omicron variant of COVID-19) Pfizer 
vaccination.   

 
To schedule an appointment for the immunization clinic, call the Keller Appointment 
Line (845-938-7992 or 800-552-2907, from 0700-1530) to schedule a vaccination time.  
 
The clinic is appointment only and open every Friday from 0800-1600. 
 
The Bivalent Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-19 Vaccine is authorized for use in individuals 12 
years of age and older as a single booster dose administered at least 2 months after 
either:  

• completion of primary vaccination with any authorized or approved monovalent 
COVID-19 vaccine, or 
 

• receipt of the most recent booster dose with any authorized or approved 
monovalent COVID-19 vaccine. 

 
Immunization recipients must present a Uniformed Services ID card or their DoD 
Beneficiary ID card at their appointment. 
 
The Immunization Clinic is located on the main/first floor in Keller Army Community 
Hospital, Room 1C20 – between the Pharmacy and the entrance into the Allgood Clinic. 
 
 
 
 



Please continue to wash your hands or use hand sanitizer upon entry and throughout 
the day, and practice physical distancing. 
 

 


